
 
 

March 2, 2022 
 
Dear Members of the Campus Community, 
  
As Lent begins today, we embark on a time of personal reflection, repentance and spiritual 
renewal. We will journey in the six weeks ahead to the celebration of the passion, death and 
resurrection of Jesus, carrying with us the abiding promise of Godôs presence in our lives 
through the Holy Spirit. 
  
Since the Russian invasion of Ukraine last week, we have watched with anguish and deep 
concern as violence and turmoil unfold in eastern Europe. On this Ash Wednesday, I 
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Today, and every day of the Lenten Season that awaits us, is a reminder that God’s love and 
grace is always with us on this journey. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Fr. Marina 
  

 


